Attachment 3

Del Ray

ITIZENS

ASSsoOcCiation

November 23, 2015
Re: Naming of the Pat Miller Neighborhood Square

Alexandria City Naming Committee:

The DRCA Board is unanimously in favor of supporting the naming of the farmers market square on the
corner of Oxford and Mount Vernon Ave. the Pat Miller Neighborhood Square.

We really appreciate everything Pat Miller has done for this neighborhood especially for the farmers
market and would like to see this approved by the naming committee soon as possible.

Sincerely,

Jason Nestlerode

President

Del Ray Citizens Association
president@delraycitizen.net
http://www.delraycitizen.org



